
 

 

 

 

Movie Night   

Despicable Me will be playing at Mundy Road on Friday, March 18 at 6:30 pm in the 

gym.  Come join the fun and kick off Spring Break with all your friends.  Doors open 

at 6, concession is pre-ordered on the attached form, and parents stay to enjoy 

the movie.  Proceeds from this fundraiser will go to the Playground fund.  Please 

see the attached form for more information.  Return form by Tuesday, March 15 if 

you are attending (or Wednesday if you didn’t quite make it). 

Book Sale  

Thank you to Stephanie Kane for organizing and running a very successful book 

drive and sale last month.  All the books were donated by Mundy Road families.  

The librarian and teachers had first dibs on stocking their shelves.  The remainder 

of the books went on sale to the students and $300 was raised to purchase more 

books for the library.  Any remaining books were donated to SHARE.  Please 

consider both the library and classrooms if you have any books still in good shape 

that your family has outgrown.  The teachers and librarians would be very happy to 

receive them. 

 

 



Message from Hot Lunch Coordinator 

I'd like to take this opportunity to thank all the parents and students who have 
helped make our monthly Hot Lunch and Popcorn days at Mundy Road so successful! 
We have had such great participation that we've already reached our financial goal 
set by the PAC.  

Our parent volunteers work so hard to ensure that the children get what they 
ordered. For those whose orders we have made mistakes with, we thank you for 
your patience and understanding. On the day of hot lunches, please remind 
students to come to the PAC kitchen in the gym if there is ever any discrepancy 
with what they ordered and what they got. Please also ensure that your child's 
name, division and teacher are clearly marked on the hot lunch forms. We had two 
blank orders that came with cash this month and we are unable to get the food out 
if we don't know who it goes to. I'll also remind everyone again to please use an 
envelope or plastic baggie to put hot lunch orders in. Taping money to the order 
form is not helpful as the forms get torn when we try and peel the money off. 

There is no hot lunch or popcorn day in March as it is a short month with Spring 
Break taking up the last two weeks. We will be up and running again in April with 
Hot Dog Day on Thursday, April 14th and Popcorn day on Tuesday, April 26th. If 
you are available to help out on the 14th, please email me at hdrexel@shaw.ca or 
call me at 604-937-8804 and let me know. We just need help handing the lunches 
out to the children. It takes about 15-20 minutes, so if you can spare the time, 
we'd love to see you! 

Thank you all for your continued support and we look forward to serving you in the 
last term of the school year. 

Sincerely, 

Hilary Drexel 

Hot Lunch Coordinator 

 

Coquitlam Express Fundraiser 

Thank you to Teresa Battista for organizing the Coquitlam Express Fundraiser.  

Thanks to all the families who came out and cheered our local team on, while raising 

$345 dollars for the playground fun. 



 

 

Clothing Drive 

It’s time for spring cleaning so go through all your clothes and start filling bags of 

unwanted or unneeded clothing to donate to the Developmental Disabilities 

Association.  Shannon Antunes is organizing a clothing drive at our school and all 

those old clothes could raise big money for our school.  The date is set for April 

28, and more details will come after Spring Break. 

 

Grade 5 Fundraiser Pasta Sale 

Thank you to all the parents who participated in the Grade 5 Fundraiser pasta sale.  

A big thank you goes to our Grade 5 parent, Maria Pesa and her Fratelli’s Specialty 

Foods for offering her amazing pasta.  Also, thank you to Tracy Grisdale for 

organizing the orders.  $152 was raised for the Grade 5 trip.  You can expect a 

few ice cream sales when the weather warms up and if all goes well, the Grade 5’s 

should have enough to go on their trip!  

 


